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Dr. John V. N. Dorr
99 Park Avenue
New York 16, New York

Dear Dr. Dorr:

Your letter of February 2nd arrived promptly. I delayed 
raplying at once, for the book by your wife that you mentioned 
had not arrived. Meantime I have watched for it with care, but 
thus far it has not appeared in the mails.

I should have written earlier to thank you for your 
thoughtfulness in sending the book and I am sorry I have not 
had an opportunity to see it. I have not had a chance to inquire 
at the library if it is there, but I had planned to send the copy 
you were sending me to the head of our Department of Education.
We have a very good children’s school on the campus, which is 
partly an experimental school for students who are planning to 
teach small children.

Please accept my apologies and delayed appreciation for 
your letter and for your kind intentions. Sometime when I am in 
the New York area, I shall hope to purchase the book for myself.

Sincerely yours,

Helen MacM. Voorhees 
Director
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